
 

  

Overview and Scrutiny Management Committee: Holding the Executive to Account 
Scrutiny Monitoring – 14 January 2021 

 

Date Portfolio  Title Action proposed Action Taken 

10/12/20 Finance & 
Income 
Generation 

Update on budget 
for 2021/22 

1) That, when the Council is reviewing 
office accommodation requirements, 
reflecting changes to working practices, 
consideration is given to the potential 
impact of any proposals on the 
surrounding businesses, particularly the 
hospitality sector. 

A response will be provided at the 14 January 2021   
meeting. 

2) That, to increase the response to the 
budget consultation, consideration is 
given to randomly selecting roads in 
each ward and writing to each 
household inviting them to engage in 
the consultation. 

A response will be provided at the 14 January 2021 
meeting. 

10/12/20 Green City & 
Place 

Clean Growth Fund 1) That clarification is provided to the 
Committee on the proposed timings with 
regards to the developing Housing 
Asset Strategy. 

The Housing Asset Management Strategy which focuses on 
the councils current housing stock is under development 
and final documentation will be considered by Cabinet 
during the Spring/Summer 2021. Once the exact dates have 
been clarified on the Forward Plan, OSMC will have the 
opportunity to request a report for consideration. 

2) Reflecting the technical nature of the 
reports, consideration is given to how 
future iterations can be more accessible 
for members of the public and elected 
members. 

A summary document on the Clean Growth Fund is in 
development.  Future reports on the subject of the Green 
Growth Strategy will focus on presenting the content of this 
complex funding model in a more accessible way.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


